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Summer Worship

Every Sunday:


Sanctuary Service 10.30: 
Booking required 

(0141 942 8827)


11th, 18th and 25th July:

Services will be led by 


Jeanette Peel, our most recent 
student minister.


1st August: 
Still to be confirmed.


Online Worship:

We offer all our YouTube and 
Podcast services to choose 

from, plus a selection of online 
worship from churches around 

the world, and a variety of 
denominations.


Many thanks to those who have handed in written postcards to the office, and 
many thanks to those who have indicated they will do so. Thanks are also due to 
those who have volunteered to address or deliver the postcards.


We are such a good community for volunteering, and a few more cards would get 
us to our target of 550, so if you have the time, we would be very grateful indeed. 
The deadline for the cards to be at the office is 20th July, so plenty of time to get a 
few in one of our local shops, or from wherever you are further afield. If you are 
unable to get out to buy cards, blank ones can be delivered to you, and any 
queries can be sent to kirsteen7@btinternet.com.


This project will hopefully put people in touch with one another. Thank you for your 
help.

New Kilpatrick Parish Church

SC012997


nkchurch.org.uk

We offer some global worship over 
the summer. It’s like a summer cruise 
stopping off in different ports around 
the world. We also offer the chance 

to explore different styles and 
cultures, from high church to low 
church, Edinburgh to Nabraska. 
You’ll find a selection of worship 

stops on the website. If, on your tour, 
you find other interesting online 

services, then please let us know, 
and we will add them to the list. Ever 

visited a Coptic or Orthodox 
service…?


Last call for dinosaurs. Any and 
every variety will be made welcome. 
You can pop in to the church through 

the letter box or manse door. The 
first of our windows will begin 

construction over July, so if you are 
passing, watch out. Lots of colour 
and originality as we head towards 

COP26.


If you need the services of a minister 
for the weeks July 10th - July 23rd, 
please contact Rev Alan Hamilton 
from Killermont Parish Church (942 
7261), and for the week July 24th - 
August 1st, please contact Rev 
Graeme Wilson from Bearsden 
Cross Parish Church (942 0507).

The bulletin will pause for July, 
and return in August, but you 
can still keep up to date from 

the website (nkchurch.org.uk), 
or phoning the office on 0141 

942 8827, or by emailing 
mail@nkchurch.org.uk
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